
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
#4-22 

RE: Proposed Zone Change 
 

A public hearing will be held in the Council Chambers, City Hall, Appleton, Wisconsin, on 
Wednesday, September 21, 2022, at 7:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as can be heard, to consider 
the following proposed zone change: 

 
Rezoning #4-22: A rezoning request has been initiated by the owner/applicant, Event Production 
Systems, in the matter of amending Chapter Twenty-three (Zoning Ordinance) of the Municipal 
Code of the City of Appleton for the above-described real estate, which is currently zoned M-2 
General Industrial District.  The owner proposes to rezone the property to C-2 General 
Commercial District.  The C-2 District is intended to provide for businesses which serve city and 
regional markets; provide goods and services to other businesses, as well as consumers, provide 
services to automobiles and serve the traveling public. 
 
Purpose of the Request:  The owner/applicant is seeking this request to facilitate expanding the 
existing parcel by purchasing additional land to the south.  The rezoning is needed so both 
parcels have consistent zoning designations.  The additional land area will provide more parking 
for the subject business.  
 
Legal Description:  
All of Lot Seven (7), Block One (1), Bell Air Subdivision, as recorded in Volume 15 of Plats on 
Page 19 as Document No. 450970, located in the Southwest Quarter (SW1/4) of the Southwest 
Quarter (SW1/4) of Section Nineteen (19), Township Twenty-One (21) North, Range Eighteen 
(18) East, City of Appleton, Outagamie County, Wisconsin containing 11,625 square feet (0.267 
acres) of land and including the adjacent one-half (1/2) right-of-way of N. Ballard Road. 
 
August 25, 2022 
 
RUN: August 30, 2022    KAMI LYNCH 
 September 6, 2022    City Clerk 
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